
Dear Patient, 

Complementary medicine and natural therapies are under threat from regulatory change and bias and that means YOUR choice of healthcare is under threat!

Consumer support is vital if we are going to protect future freedom of choice in healthcare.

We are asking for your help to reach the two in three Australians who use and value complementary medicine and natural therapies.

The Your Health Your Choice campaign www.yourhealthyourchoice.com.au is now live! 

Patients, like you, are being asked to join us in being part of the official launch.

Sign up and then share with your friends and family.

IT’S EASY:

· Join the campaign www.yourhealthyourchoice.com.au
· Email to tell family and friends about Your Health Your Choice 
· Share on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/yourhealthyourchoice.com.au/
· Share on Twitter #yourhealthyourchoice @YHYC_Aus
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Share Your Story – let us know how important access to complementary medicine is to you and your family Your Health Your Choice
· Donate and support

The Your Health Your Choice team will keep everyone who joins updated.

Help us achieve a Senate Inquiry into bias and an investigation into a review (from the National Health and Medical Research Council) that has misled the public and is now being used to influence regulatory change that will restrict your access and choice.

Gerry Dendrinos - Homeopath & Herbalist

Your Health Your Choice


